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Minutes 

Technology Committee 

June 12, 2019 

Fargo, ND 

 

Present:  Chris Feickert, Chair; Dawid Boroski, Chair-elect; Nicole Schoeder, Director Liaison; Dave Lanpher, 

Jamie McLean, Amber Carlton, Crystal Lytle, Ben Schroeder 

 

Absent with Prior Notice: Holly Blomquist, Quentin Bradley Jr., Katie Kelsh, steve Olson, Kash Lund, Kari 

Donnor 

 

Absent: Holly Blomquist, Quentin Bradley Jr., Katie Kelsh, Steve Olson, Kash Lund, Kari Donner 

 

Guests: Mary Shelkey Miller, Tanya Keck, Scot Nething, Lisa Olson, Beth Mayer, Jackie Bruenjes, Marti 

Kaiser, Nancy Deichert, John Colter, Amy Hullet, RuthAnn Halvorson, Sally Domke, Kristy Sagaser, Mike 

Schwab 

 

Staff: Jill Beck 
 

1. Chair Chris Feickert called the meeting to order, welcomed everyone and introductions were made. 

 

2. Committee Purpose was reviewed. 

 

3. Minutes of February 13, 2019 and March 8, 2019 were reviewed and approved as presented. 

 

4. Job duties/descriptions of NAR Data Strategies Committee and Minnesota Association of 

REALTORS® vision and strategies relative to their communications committee were reviewed and 

discussed. 

 

5. Direction of the committee was discussed and what the focus should be.  After further discussion it was 

moved rename the committee the Communications and Data Committee.  (MSC) 

 

6. Committee purpose was also reviewed and discussed.  Motion made to change the committee job 

description as follows:  Primary:  To search and evaluate technology and data that will support 

and enhance members’ business.  Secondary:  To improve communication at NDAR and among 

members.(MSC) 

 

7. Amber Carlton reported that she has talked with legal counsel regarding the association doing 

podcasts/videos and should be good to go with it behind the member only website.   This will also be 

able to be used to communicate to all committees. 

 

8. Being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted:   

Jill Beck 
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